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It is hard to believe that this year is coming to an end. We are so grateful for each day that you

have entrusted us with your child. It has been our honor to help foster your child(ren) andwatch

them grow. June 1st is our last day of school.

Blingo: Ladies’ Night Out

Thank you to all the womenwho participated in our School Blingo Fundraiser. Ladies enjoyed

refreshments, raffles, fellowship and shopping!

Spring Art Show

It was nice to see our
parents enjoying
themselves at the Spring
Art Show. Adults
participated in the silent
auction in the hope of
winning a class made

planter, photo blanket, flower pot and thematted photo below. Many of the guests
evenwalked awaywith great raffle prizes. A special shout out to all the local Armonk
businesses for sponsoring this event.

Mom&Me Tea

Moms and loved ones will be celebrated onMay 11th at our annual

Mom and Me Tea. The children have been preparing to share a

special project with their special loved one. If you are lucky, youmight

even hear a song or even dance.

June Bugs

Registration is now open. Please visit https://www.littlesparrowsns.com/june-bugs-1 to register.

June Bugs runs from June 5th to June 16th from 9:30-2:00.

4’s Graduation Ceremony

4’s Graduation Day is Friday, June 2nd at 11:00. Please join us for a small reception after the

ceremony.

https://www.littlesparrowsns.com/june-bugs-1

